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Mayfield Preparatory School

Believe it!  Achieve it!

Wednesday, 19th October 2016 

Read Write Inc Meeting for Pre- Nursery to Transition Parents

Friday 4th November 2:00-3:15 pm
Dear Parents

As you may know Mayfield used the synthetic phonics scheme Read Write Inc written by Ruth Miskin to teach reading.  You are invited to attend a parent workshop which explains how we teach phonics to your child in school using this approach and how the scheme has adapted to meet the new requirements of the 2014 National Curriculum.   

At 2pm on Friday 4th November we are very fortunate to have the experienced Read Write Inc trainer, Jilly Crawford, in school to give a presentation to parents from Pre Nursery to Transition.  The meeting will commence at 2pm in the school hall and should last for about an hour. As the home - school link is vital in helping our children to read and write I am sure that all parents will wish to attend and learn. There will be an opportunity at the end of the presentation to ask questions you may have.  

I hope you are able to attend this important and informative workshop and I look forward to seeing you there. Please return the reply slip below to your child’s teacher by Wednesday 2nd November 2016 to indicate your attendance.

Yours sincerely
Mrs K Inkster
Reading Leader
I confirm my attendance at the Read Write Inc Parents Workshop at 2pm on Friday 4th November 2016.

Child’s name ……………………………………………….....………Form...……......................….

No. of seats required....................................................................Date …………….........…………..

Signed ……………………………….. ………………………...Parent/Guardian

